
The Changing Rooms                                                            

Cromer Tennis and Squash Club 

Safeguarding Policy of the CLTSA 

      Please be aware of the following: 

- The changing rooms are used by all members 

and visitors.  

 

- Whenever possible adults must avoid changing 

or showering at the same time as children.                                                             

(However parents must realise that with limited 

changing room space there will be occasions 

when adults and children may need to share 

these facilities.) 

 

- Where a parent/carer does not wish their child 

to access the changing rooms whilst others are 

using them, it is their responsibility to supervise 

the child while in the changing rooms or ensure 

that they do not use them.                                                     

- There are also toilets in the Club house                           

                          Jess Stubenbord and carol Wright, Safeguarding Officers. February 2023 

 


